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AMA CHARTER #895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

June Meeting: 
The June meeting was held on June 5 
at the LRCC flying field.  
 

Library Plane Show 
Reminder we will need volunteers 
for the show as well as planes, 
quads and whatever you have that’s 
RC to display. See Jim or Gary to 
volunteer. 
 
Old Business 
We are looking forward to hosting a 
church youth group at our July Fun 
Fly. We may need some volunteers 
to help with talking to them and 
letting them fly on buddy box. 
 
New Business 
We discussed adding RC car track 
to our field.  Which has been done 
and we now have two areas that we 
can run cars. We also discussed the 
following. 
>Car operators just like fliers must 
have AMA, since AMA does cover 
both cars and boats, and after 3 
times must join the club.  
>Source of new members and 
revenue. 
>Safety is first priority. Make sure 
cars and aircraft in any proximity do 
not pose a safety threat. 
>We will be using the helicopter 
area for the track since it already 
has signs for spectators and does 
not interfere with aircraft. 
 

Reminders: 
>Jerry has vinyl club window decals. Nice 
and only $12… 
>Jerry has a new order of club caps on 
the way. Caps are $12, shirts $12 to $16 
depending on size. He has some shirts in 
stock.  If you have a special request, 
contact John Vetter. 
>AMA cards must be displayed while 
flying. There are card sleeves in the file 
cabinet in the club house. 
>Guests may fly on three separate 
occasions before being required to join 
and fly as a club member. 
>Note we do not send out renewal notices 
for membership, the postage is too 
expensive. 
>When locking the gate, the chain goes 
under the gate not over.  
 
What’s New 
Fred Beese brought a Piper Pacer. It has 
a 51” wingspan, 10 size electric motor 
uses 3s batteries. 

 
Tick Season 
I picked up a couple of ticks when mowing 
last week and I did not even go into the 
weeds.  Spraying your clothing with a 
repellent with permethrin in it will go a long 
way to keeping the ticks away. Be sure to 
check all over it you have to go into the 
weeds or woods. 

http://www.lrccky.com/

